Tullygally Road Craigavon **BT65 5BS**

Telephone: 028 38 342121

Email: info@brownlowcollege.craigavon.ni.sch.uk

www.brownlowcollege.co.uk

1st September 2020

Dear Parent / Guardian

Board of Governors Re:

A position has become available for a Parent Representative on the Board of Governors of Brownlow Integrated College. We would particularly welcome someone who has experience in one or more of the following areas:

Learning and Teaching

N. Newson

- Health and Safety
- Law / legislation
- Human Resource Management
- Governance

If you would be willing to serve on the Board of Governors for the remaining 2-year term or would like to discuss this further, please contact me at school by Monday 21st September 2020 or rdennison859@c2kni.net

Yours faithfully

Mrs N Stevenson

Principal